
 

The Corporation of the Township of Strong 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Adoption of the 2022 Municipal Budget 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Council for the Township of Strong intends to consider passing a 

By-Law to adopt the 2021 Operating and Capital Budget in accordance with Section 290 of the 

Municipal Act, 2001 at the Regular Meeting of Council to be held on Tuesday, May 24, 2022 at 

7:00PM which will be held electronically due to COVID-19. 

A copy of the full Notice and proposed budget can be viewed on the website at 

www.strongtownship.com/budget  

Dated at the Township of Strong this 16th day of May, 2022. 

 

Caitlin Haggart, Clerk Administrator 

28 Municipal Lane, Sundridge ON P0A 1Z0 

Phone: 705-384-5819   Fax: 705-384-5892 

Email: clerk@strongtownship.com   

http://www.strongtownship.com/budget
mailto:clerk@strongtownship.com

